

February 18, 2020

Julia Karpeisky, PCC JMK Coaching 1025 Connecticut Ave., N.W. Suite 1012 Washington, DC 20036

Dear Julia,

Thank you for your generous gift of 24 copies of *The Voice*, an estimated value of \$600, to The Theatre Lab. We are so grateful for this gift of support for our Life Stories program.

The Theatre Lab delivered the artistic, personal and professional benefits of theatre education to over 2,500 youth and adults in the DC metro area last year. We bring the transformative power of the theatre arts to youth through our award-winning summer and *School's Out* programs, as well as to adults through our year-round classes and our competitive Honors Acting Conservatory. We reach at-risk youth and adults through our free *Life Stories* educational outreach program at local homeless shelters, juvenile correctional facilities, senior residences, after-school youth programs, medical treatment centers, and other community settings.

We are so proud of over two decades of artistic service to the greater Washington, DC region and look forward to more fun-filled years to come. Thank you for your generous support of our work in the community.

Warmest Regards,

Deb Gottesman Executive Director deb@theatrelab.org

202-824-0449

The Theatre Lab, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) non-profit with Federal ID# 52-1812095